Greater Ketchikan Local Emergency Planning Committee Meeting Minutes

The meeting was called to order at 1200 hrs. by Chairman Steve Rydeen.

Attendance was gathered by sign in sheet.

The agenda was reviewed and approved.

Minutes from the August 15th meeting were reviewed and approved.

Old Business

Emergency Plan (EOP) Update – Abner Hoage

Kara Lunde will help with the Vulnerable Population & Mental Health section updates.

Public Health offered to assist.

There will be a EOP Plan meeting at Fire Station I following the October LEPC Meeting.

Red Bucket Outreach Program Update - Abner Hoage

Chief Hoage and Chief Rydeen will distribute Red Buckets today. Another round of buckets has been purchased and we now have a total of 150.

There will be a demo of the buckets at the next LEPC Meeting.

POD Update

There will be a POD exercise at Ketchikan High School on October 20th from 1000 – 1400 hrs. Volunteers are needed (and can be unskilled).

New Business

Grants – Abner Hoage

Ketchikan received over 16K for the LEPC. Also received 301K for communications (radios and consoles) at the dispatch center.

We had several other projects that we requested funding for, but we were not successful. For example, we did not receive funding through the port security program to replace our fireboat.

Roundtable

KRBD – a national alert test is schedule for next week. Everyone with a cell phone should receive a notice.

Meeting adjourned at 1228

Greater Ketchikan Local Emergency Planning Committee **Meeting Minutes**

Greater Ketchikan Local Emergency Planning Committee **Meeting Minutes**